
 

 

Date: 03.08.2018 

To,  

National Stock Exchange  
Exchange Plaza,  
Plot No- C/1, G Block, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051 
 
(NSE Scrip Code: SPMLINFRA) 
 

BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
 
(BSE Scrip Code: 500402) 

 

Sub: Publication of Notice in Newspaper for Transfer of Shares to Investor Education and 

Protection Fund (IEPF) 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to the captioned subject, please find attached copy of the Notice to the Shareholders 

published on 3rd August, 2018 in English and Hindi Language Newspaper having wide circulation, 

pertaining to transfer of shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) in compliance of 

the requirements of Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer 

and Refund) Rules, 2016. 

The above is for your information and record. 

Thanking You, 
for SPML Infra Limited 
 
 
 
Abhay Raj Singh 
Company Secretary 
 
 
Encl: a/a 
 






